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Mr. Charlie Perrin

Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Rd
Aztec, NM 87410

RE: State Com 31 8 #1
APl 30-045-25040
Sec. 2, T31N, R8W
Lease #: State V-100

Dear Mr. Perrin:

ConocoPhillips Company
3401 E. 30" Street
Farmington, NM 87402

April 8,2011

ROVDAPR 11711
OIL COMS. DIV,
DI5T. 3

On March 14, 2011 a telephone call was received from the NMOCD Aztec Office regarding the
subject well having a hole in the dry hole marker as seen in pictures attached. The hole was repaired

on April 7, 2011 and pictures are attached.

If further detail or information is needed regarding the subject well please contact me at 326-9837.

Sincerely,

2l Tt

Crystal Tafoya
Staff Regulatory Technician
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